
SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: Fossoway Community Council 

Sent: 09 September 2024 11:59

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Cc:

Subject: Re: LRB-2024-37

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello 
Thank you for giving the Fossoway District CC an opportunity to add to our objection to planning 
application 23/01275/FLL (LRB-2024-37). We strongly believe that additional holiday accommodation 
is not required in this locality following the approval of 124 holiday accommodation units at 
Whinstone Quarry, Devonshaw Powmill (23/00491/FLM) which is in very close proximity to this 
application. In addition access to this location is via rural single track roads which are predominantly 
used by our farming community; without passing places access will be problematic especially in 
winter months when our rural roads are rarely treated. 
Kind regards 
Nicola Marchant 
Chair 


